
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

27th June 2025 

The Warlingham Week 

Dear Parents & Carers 

What a busy week it’s been at Warlingham School! We’ve had the absolute pleasure of meeting our new Year 7 

students for 2 induction days. The energy, curiosity, and enthusiasm they brought was truly inspiring. These days 

saw them getting to know each other during taster activities, making business plans, and sharing stories about 

their interests and ambitions. It is clear that our incoming cohort is full of promise. We’ve seen confident smiles, 

thoughtful questions and a genuine eagerness to step into this new chapter—exactly the kind of spirit that makes 

our school community so special. We also invited parents and carers to the school on Wednesday evening to 

meet members of the school team including their children’s form tutor and Deputy Head and Head of Year, in 

preparation for them joining our school community in September. 

All Year Groups 

Can you help support Warlstock 3? 

One of our key events that brings the school and local community together is Warlstock, but we need your help! 

We would love your support to make the Warlstock Music Festival at our school a smashing success! Whether you 

can help with setting up or preparing—erecting gazebos, putting up signs, preparing Sangria or Pimms, selling 

during the day at the bar or BBQ, stewarding the event, checking in and selling tickets, or clearing up afterwards, 

we’d be incredibly grateful for any time you can spare, even just an hour. It’s going to be a fantastic community 

event full of live bands, family fun, and plenty of opportunities to connect with friends, neighbours, and local 

families. Your help not only makes the festival run smoothly—it directly raises funds to support our children and 

enhance their school experience. Come along, get involved, and be part of something special! If you wish to help, 

no matter how much time you can give, please email chair@warlinghampta.co.uk to sign up and share how you'd 

like to be involved. 

To purchase tickets for this event, please use this link:- 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/warlinghampta/1714987 

 

Warlstock 3 Trailer - YouTube 

Warlingham School & PTA present Warlstock 3. Saturday 12th July 

2025 2pm to 8pm.Fun for family & friends.£7.50 adult, £5 child and 

£20 family of up to 5. 

www.youtube.com 

 

Weather and uniform  

mailto:chair@warlinghampta.co.uk
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/warlinghampta/1714987
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UDWlkq02NNs&t=95s
http://www.youtube.com/


 

With the forecast looking particularly warm next week, we will again temporarily relax our uniform expectations 

to help everyone stay comfortable. Students may choose to wear their shirts untucked and omit wearing a tie if 

they prefer. 

We believe this adjustment will make the hottest days more bearable while students are on site. We will monitor 

the weather and if the forecast/conditions change, we will revert to the usual expectations, shirts tucked in and 

ties worn. Blazers remain optional for the remainder of the Summer Term. Any adjustments will be 

communicated to parents and carers. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in support of this.  

Year 12 

Registration Activities w/c 30th June  

Please find attached the registration activities for next week which outlines what students will be doing in tutor 

time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time.  

Year 12 students will participating in their own Sports Day this week and continuing their next steps research.  

Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College 

(padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at 

r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk  

…and finally, this evening, many members of the school team will join in celebration with our Year 11 students at 

their Prom. This special event marks a culmination of years of hard work, friendships forged and memories made. 

It stands as a formal celebration of their journey through school, offering one of the last moments for the whole 

cohort to come together and reflect on how far they’ve come and for them to also look forward with hope and 

anticipation at what lies ahead, a transition into the next chapter, filled with potential and opportunity.  

We wish you an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 
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mailto:r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk

